Carter, Jinger - BOE, Director of Human Resources

From:	Burris, Kelly - HCH, Food Service Assistant I
Sent:	Friday, April 1, 2022 10:40 AM
To:	Carter, Jinger - BOE, Director of Human Resources; Baumgartner, Charlotte - CSS,
	Director of Child Nutrition; Cox, Lisa - BOE, Data Management Technician
Subject:	FMI A

I would like to request a board approved leave for the remainder of the 2021-2022 School year. I have exhausted my 60 days of FMLA, as of Wednesday April 13, 2022. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

Signatu	9	
---------	---	--